

January 13, 2023

Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226

Dear Tobin,

Thank you for supporting the Arvada Center with your recent donation. You are the reason the Arvada Center continues to make a meaningful impact in our community, throughout the entire year. We are thankful that you have chosen to play an integral role in our community as we strive to provide national-caliber arts, humanities, education, and entertainment to all. On behalf of everyone at the Arvada Center, thank you for loaning us the 4 pianos during the 2021-22 season as well as providing the additional technical support (valued at \$21,800).

A new year has arrived, and we are ready to spend 2023 with those who mean the most to us—and that includes you! Thanks to supporters like you, we are excited to bring back our Theatre for Young Audiences with our production of *Charlotte's Web*, beginning January 2023. Patrons of all ages will have the opportunity to explore the intersection between science and creative experimentation in our *Art + Science* exhibition. Our Black Box Theatre will also be activated again soon as we welcome our repertory company back to the building as rehearsals for *Our Town* and *The Book Club Play* begin. This is all just the start of a very exciting year to come thanks to supporters like you!

Thank you again for your support! If you have any questions regarding your donation, please contact Jarrod Markman at 720-898-7226 or jmarkman@arvadacenter.org.

Warm regards,

Philip C. Sneed

President and CEO